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Settineri, Michael J. <mjsettineri@vorys.com>
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Q'Dell, James

‘Amy Frazier'

Blasting Plan for Review - 13-1752-EL-BGN
Blasting Plan CCE R1.pdf

Good evening Jim. Please find attached the proposed blasting plan for the Carroll County Energy

project. The primary contractar has not confirmed whether blasting will be necessary. However, to
avoid any schedule delays, we are submitting this plan to Staff now for review. Please note that the

complaint resolution process currently in place for the project will be used for the blasting (if it occurs)

| will send over hard copies on disc tomorrow.,

Thanks,

Mike

Mike Settineri

Vorys, Sater, Seymour angd Pease LLP

52 East Gay Street
Columbus, Qhio 43215
telephone {614} 464-5462
facsimile (614) 719-5146
mjsettineri@vorys.com

From the law offices of Vorys, Sater,

Seymour and Pease LLP.
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